
 

 

Apartment Praterstrasse 16 - Living in the city!
 

 

Beschreibung
Living in the city,
Terrace and a nice view?
Try this apartment!

Located in 2nd district
with the historical
oldtown and Donaukanal
nearby this location is
perfect for tourists and
business travellers. In
just a few minutes you
can reach oldtown by
walking and can discover
many sights. In walking
distance you find two
subwaylines (U1 and U4)
that provide a perfect
connection to the whole
city of Vienna. Directly
in front of the building
is a small oneway lane
with nearly no traffic.
You can find various
restaurants nearby.

 

Features
coffee machine, internet
access, washing machine
 

 

 

 

 



The apartment itself is
located on the rooftop of
a typical Viennese
building of the fin de
siecle area. The rooftop
apartment itself is
younger and was built
after WW2. The terrace is
facing to the streetside.
You enter the apartment
and reach after the
entrance room the
kitchen. From here you go
to the bathroom (with
toilet), the bedroom and
the living room. The
sofabed in the living
room can be used as a 3rd
bed.
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